
From: Redacted 
Sent: 9/15/2011 3:20:21 PM 
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov); jsw@cpuc.ca.gov (jsw@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's First Responder Training Materials 
«...» 

Dear Mr. Clanon: 

In compliance with D.11-07-004, a hard copy letter and a CD containing PG&E's materials for 
gas emergency training for fire departments and agencies in PG&E's service territory will be 
delivered to you sometime today. Attached is a copy of the letter for your review. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

Analysis & Rates 

Redacted 

Redacted 
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